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Giving God ALL the Praise!

No ocean is too vast
' 1 and no distance is too
great for God reach out
. to those in need
through those who
will go, or who will
give, that others might
go and God’s work of
building the Kingdom
might be done!
All things are possible
through the Lord!

On our most recent trip to Vietham we were reminded of God’s incredible
power to build His Kingdom through the simple acts of obedience of His
people—both in Vietnam and here at home. There is so much to tell and so
little space in the newsletter to share it all. Churches are being built, our
orphanage continues to grow and the children continue to flourish, and
more, much more! Let’s begin our report of what God is doing by starting
with what God is doing in the area of church growth.

Building Churches - New opportunity and a new priority
The church pictured to the right is the result of a house church began by
one of the church members who had been deserted by her husband several
years ago. For 20 years she has been praying for the church to have its
own building, so recently she donated a small piece of land next to her
house for a church. Presently, 70-80 people meet on Sunday for worship
and those local members were able to raise $8,000 for a new building, but
they donated that money to another church that needed money to finish
their new building.
Last year they raised $5,000 and started construction, but then ran out of
money. Through Mission Vietnam, private donations, and with the help of
church friends, family, and others, the remaining money was raised and
now Hiep Binh Phuoc has a nice, new building in which to worship God.
Never stop praying and never stop giving. More churches are ready to be
built right now and we are depending on your help!
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Are you interested in
finding out more about
Mission Vietnam?
Would you like to take a
group from your church
or a veteran’s group to
Vietnam?

Make your plans to join
us on our next Journey in
2010 or call to plan a trip

just for your group by
contacting our President
and Executive Director,

Dr. Wayne Wright by

email:
reapvn@gmail.com
or call to speak with him
about Mission Vietnam
at
208-734-2823.

The new Hiep Binh
Phuoc Church near
Saigon




We are Mission Vietnam!

Through the involvement and help of so many people
over recent years, we are seeing the reaping of the
harvest of souls for which we have prayed!
Compassion truly has led, and continues to lead to
the conversion of souls in Vietnam. Projects like the
ones you see here are prospering because of your
support.

Together, everyone who gives in support of, prays
for, or goes to Vietnam, can boldly say, “We are
Mission Vietnam!” And Mission Vietnam is making a
difference in the lives of the people of Vietnam!

Light for The Blind
Our medical mission
projects continue to
bring much-needed
medical aid to many
children who would
otherwise go without
help.

The church on Phu Quoc Island

finally completed!
After having to redraw the plans for the building
three times to accommodate the rapidly growing
congregation, the first and only Christian church
on Phu Quoc Island has been completed.

Orphanage Update

As you may know, just three years ago the
Vietnamese government allowed us to open our own
orphanage. So far, we have expanded the orphanage
each year since its opening—and the expansions
continue.

We can give a home to as many children as we can
support. However, to continue to expand and take
in more of the homeless children in the mountains of
the Central Highlands we must have your continued
monthly support. Every gift will help a child in need
of a home.

* Join us on the Journey in October 2010
* Plan a trip to Vietnam for your youth

* Sponsor an orphan (less than $2 per day)
* Partner with a Sister Church (any amount)

You may be wondering how you can be involved in Mission Vietnam. Allow me to mention a few:

* Buy a pastor or Christian worker a bicycle ($100)
* Provide a sight-giving eye surgery ($75 per eye)

* Involve your church in a Mission Vietnam project

For more information on any of these projects or for information on making future trips to Vietnam with

Vietnam at 208-734-2823.

us please contact Dr. Wayne Wright by email: reapvn@gmail.com or call to speak with him about Mission




